
 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences had a preparation meeting for Open House 
2020 

On December 1, 2020, Dr. Paranee Srikaew, Deputy Dean for Administration, Faculty of Humanities 
and Social Sciences presided over the meeting of academic support personnel to provide a policy 
for preparing for the Open House 2020.  The activity was planned to be held on December 7- 8, 
2020 at the Activity Hall, 35 Building, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences Suan Sunandha 
Rajabhat University. 


